
Call For Papers! 
Twelfth Undergraduate Political Science Conference 
College at Oneonta, State University New York 
 
Friday, April 2nd, 2021 
Online modality 
 
Paper Proposal Due Date: March 5th, 2021 
 
Greetings Students! 
 
The organizers of the twelfth Undergraduate Political Science Conference are inviting diligent, 
hardworking students to submit their work to present at our annual political science 
conference sponsored by the SUNY Oneonta Political Science Club. 
 
We encourage the submission of papers regarding work in Political Science, International 
Studies, International Development Studies, Africana Latino Studies, Anthropology, Women and 
Gender Studies, History, Sociology and related fields. We encourage that topics are related to 
politics and government, continental, and international! Being that politics is everywhere, it may 
not be hard to relate any paper onto the broader scope of politics.  
 
Presenting at the Political Science Conference is an exceptional opportunity for undergraduate 
students to build upon professional skills such as public speaking, networking with peers, and 
being challenged intellectually by other presentations. Whether or not you want to chase the path 
of academia after your undergraduate degree or not, we can guarantee that presenting at the 
conference will be a valuable experience for you to not only learn about other topics in political 
science, but about yourself, and where your passions lie. It is a remarkable experience to present 
to engaged students from different schools and meet Alumni who have succeeded with their 
degrees in political science. The conference will have eye-opening presentations and we 
sincerely hope you will join the panel of hard working and passionate students! 
 
We ask that the papers be approximately 8 to 30 pages in length and presentations should be 
approximately 10-15 minutes. Specific guidelines for presentations will be sent out upon 
submission of papers. 
 
The conference will be held online this year due to COVID restrictions. The Conference will 
begin at 12pm and run through the afternoon, along with your exceptional paper presentations 
the conference will also involve a Q+A Style panel with SUNY Oneonta professors, and a 
Keynote speaker. We expect captivating presentations and interaction among all types of 
students from colleges and universities of New York to be centerpiece of the conference. This is 



a great opportunity to meet different students and learn about varying topics of interest among 
your demographic.  
 
Please submit a full draft of the paper to polisci.conference.oneonta@gmail.com. Be mindful to 
include a completed copy of the cover page attached to this email. Please do not underestimate 
the quality of your paper, we encourage a diverse submission of papers that range from varying 
topics of interest. After all, the purpose of this conference is to build you up by engaging in an 
opportunity to engage in some constructive criticism to make you into a more marketable 
political science student. Students will be notified of their acceptance by March 12th, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your time, and get submitting! 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns feel more than free to contact: 
 
Maggie McCann 
Student Organizer 
President, Political Science Club    
mccamt00@oneonta.edu 
 
Brett Heindl 
Faculty Advisor 
Chair, Political Science Department 
brett.heindl@oneonta.edu 
 

 


